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THE HUB PERFORMANCES
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Last week saw the HUB return to the College!

The HUB is an event where various students perform for their friends in a friendly relaxed
environment outside Mrs Riitano’s Kitchen. Nashita H (Year 10) was also the student MC for this
event, and did an excellent job engaging with the student audience and introducing the
performers.

This HUB saw Sacha G sing a song and accompany herself on piano at the same time! Olivia
W also sang and Evelyn K performed Rey's Theme on the keyboard.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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